
 

 
 

Cheyenne Heritage Quilters 

Patchwork Update 
JANUARY 2017 

Dedicated to encouraging and broadening quilter creativity, 
sharing quilting knowledge, exhibiting quilting accomplishments 
and contributing to the community 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
CHQ LIBRARY SEW DAY:   Cathy 

James:  We will meet in the Willow Room on 
the last Tuesday of the month at 1:00 pm - 
4:00 pm.  In January it will be Tuesday, 
01/31/17 and February will be 
02/28/17.  Everyone is welcome.  Bring your 
project to work on, whether it is hand sewing, 
or bring your machine as there are tables 
near outlets for your use 

SOCIAL:  Daenette More:  Happy new year! 
Are you ready for a challenge? We are 
beginning a DRESDEN PLATE challenge in 
which you make a Dresden plate for the start of 
the challenge and then make 1 Dresden per 
month for 10 months, and then on Nov 2, you 
will receive your own Dresden plus 9 more to 
make a wonderful quilt top!  If this appeals to 
you, sign up at the next CHQ meeting in Jan. 
See Carol Gardner to sign up and get your 
journal, and get your questions answered. JOIN 
US, you’ll learn a lot about Dresden plates. 
Bring your own Dresden plate to pass on at 
the 1st Feb CHQ meeting.  It will be fun!  
 

REMINDERS 
Next Board Meeting: January 23, Board meeting at 
6:30 at Rose Slatten' s home. Please call 
For directions if you need them. 

 

QUILTS OF VALOR (QOV) SEW DAYS: 
Linda Herget:  The next QOV Sew Day 
to be announced.  For more information 
or questions, call Linda Herget at 221-
3114. 

NOTE FROM OUR PRESIDENT:  Rose 
Slatten: Hello Members of CHQ, just to remind 
you our year now runs January thru 
December. Please get your dues in to Cathy 
James our treasurer this year. If you have 
already paid, thank you.  
 
Our next meeting is Mon. Jan.16 at 7 p.m. 
Members won't want to miss this trunk show 
by our talented member Donna Dolan.
 
Please if you have any questions or concerns 
regarding CHQ call me, Rose Slatten at 307-
631-5857 or Linda Price at 307-679-7019 or 
Mary Ellen Little at 307-631-9522. 

 

Positions open for Librarian and 
Photographer.  Anyone interested contact 
Rose Slatten. 

tel:(307)%20631-5857
tel:(307)%20631-5857
tel:(307)%20679-7019
tel:(307)%20631-9522


  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Show and Share 

http://www.longarmofthewestcustomquilting.com
http://www.wyomingquilting.com/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CHQ BOARD 2017 
 
President...............Rose Slatten 
 
President Elect......Mary Ellen Little 
 
Past President.......Debora O Grady 
 
Vice President........Linda Price 
 
Secretary................Mary Jo Hamilton 
 
Treasurer................Cathy James 
 
Greeter...................Linda Price 
 
Social.....................Daenette More 
 
New Members.......Jo Ellen Mass, Helen Jarvis,  

   Lu Hart 
 

Newsletter.............Marcia Stewart 
 
Advertising............Judy Gilmore 
 

http://www.sewcenter.com/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

2017 Quilt Club Programs 
 

January 16 Donna Dolan:  Trunk Show 

February 6 Demo Night:  3 or 4 members will give sewing ideas. 

February 20 Kathryn Callahan, local Designer will show her 5-pointed Star, which  
can be put together in may different ways.  She will have patterns and her  
ruler for sale.  

March 6 Penny Olive will talk on planning for custom specialty quilting.  She will have 
Several lovely examples with her. 

March 20 Richard Tharp, a former Paducah resident and 50 years quilting, now a Designer. 
He won a 2013 Accuquilt Award.  He will show different examples of his work so 
we can choose which class we would enjoy most. 

April 3 Quilters of Laramie (attentive) 

April 17 Rocky Mountain Museum.  An entertaining exhibit of 1930’s Depression Quilts .  
Our Brenda will be presenting. 

April 22 or 29 Class on Barn Quilt Blocks…Fee $50.00.  All materials included in this fee. 

May 1 Dana Jones, author and advocate of Quiltmakers of Caohagen Island, Phillippines.  
Her book, Patinabangay will be for sale.  She will also have some of those ladies 
quilts to show as well. 

  

  

 

http://www.blakemansewvac.com


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cheyenne Heritage Quilters 
January 2, 2017 

President Rose Slatten called the meeting to order 
at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Introductions and Announcements  
Our meeting occurred on January 2, 2017 by Rose 
Slatten, newly elected President with 26 members 
present.  We had one guest. 
 
The following announcements were made.  Cathy 
James shared that she and others will meet for an 
open sewing at the library Sunflower room at 1 
p.m. and all are invited to join.  The meeting will 
last for 3 hour.  Mary Ellen Little announced that 
dues for the new year need to be done and make 
sure to fill out the paper form.  Nancy Krois is part 
of Laramie County Blankets for Kids, which will 
meet Jan 23 from 10 a.m. until 2 p.m. at the 
Evangelical Church on North College Drive 
Daenette Moore started a Dresden plate class. 
Please see her for rules and pattern. 
 
Old Business:  Squares for the incentive quilt 
need to be turned in at the next meeting.  We may 
be looking for a new meeting place and for the quilt 
show because of the increase in price at the 
present meeting place. 
 
New Business:  Daenette became” socialized”.  
She has a new idea for our social time during the 
meeting.  See her for more information and sign up 
to help. 
 
Program:  Deb Przymus gave a program on how 
to organize your sewing area including height of 
chairs, lighting, table setup, storage and other odds 
and ends.  She described specific and great 
organization that works for her.  Thank you Deb. 
What awesome information.  Unique Furniture 
provided cabinets and cutting tables that are for 
sale.  See Deb for more information.  She held a 
drawing for a ruler board won by Donna Groesbeck 
and a drawing for a set of pins won by a guest. 
 
Submitted by: 
Mary Jo Hamilton, Secretary 

http://www.aroundtheblockquilts.com/


 
 
 

General Club Information 
 

Guest Policy  
Please invite friends to attend meetings. All skill levels 
and non-quilters are welcome. Non-members may 
attend two meetings. On the third and subsequent 
meetings, the non-member must pay $2.00 unless 
membership dues are paid. If a guest speaker is 
scheduled, all guests are asked to pay a $5.00 fee  

Advertisements & Articles for Newsletter  
Ads and articles must be quilt, craft or sewing related.  

They must be “copy” ready. The newsletter editor is not 
responsible for typing your information. Email articles, 
questions or advertisement artwork by the first Tuesday 
of each month to the newsletter editor. 

Cost for advertisements is: ¼ page 3 ½ x 4.5 $10.00  

Cell Phones  
We ask that cell phones be silent or off, and that 
emergency conversations be held out of the meeting 

room.  

Meeting Schedule  
We meet at 7 p.m. the first and third Mondays of most 
months. Doors open at 6:30 p.m. Please feel free to 
come early and help set up or to socialize.  

We meet only the first Monday of December and the 
third Monday of June, July and August. Meetings often 
include some type of program event or featured quilter, 
as well as show & tell and access to our library.  

Show & Tell Guidelines  
Show one or more finished projects. Share information 
regarding each piece. Feel free to ask for critique or 
input. Show & Tell items will be displayed for everyone 
to view and enjoy during break  

Meeting Location:  
First United Methodist Church (located at 108 E 18th 
Street (between Warren & Central Avenues) Please park 
in the lot on the north side of the church (Enter from 
Central or 19th street) and use the North door into the 
building.  

Our meetings begin at 
7:00 p.m. Someone is 
usually at the church 
by 6:30 p.m. before 
each quilt meeting for 
those of you that would 
like a little more time to 
visit with each other. 
Your help with setting 
up and taking down is 
greatly appreciated. 

 

 

 

 

Find us online at chquilters.org 
 



 

 

 

CHEYENNE HERITAGE QUILTERS 

PO BOX 21194 

CHEYENNE, WY 82009 


